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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Caroline Ford,

Thank you for your letter dated 23rd June regarding the above Planning Application.

We have noted the contents regarding the Proposed spine road which it appears from the tree felling opposite our house in Wheatley Close is now a foregone conclusion. 

When we read the letter we were under the mis - apprehension that a proposal and our right to comment on the application would mean that no action could be taken until after 21 days of the date of your letter.

Can you please explain then why preparations have already started on your PROPOSED spine road?

Kind regards

Jo and Mike Harwood

